
 
          

          
       

 

        
          

         
             

      
 

  
 

 
 

  

 

 

PIPELINE PROGRAM 
INDUSTRY-BASED. EMPLOYER-DRIVEN. DUAL-TRAINING EXPERIENCE. 

WORKFORCE COMMUNITY CONVERSATION 
Learn about the PIPELINE Program and how it can help your company meet its workforce needs. 

You are invited to share your unique workforce challenges and successes, network with other business leaders, and 
learn about the PIPELINE (Private Investment, Public Education, Labor and Industry Experience) Program. 

Why PIPELINE? 

Minnesota's economy is booming, but finding talent in today's tight labor market continues to be a challenge for 
many employers. The PIPELINE Program is an innovative approach to address current and future workforce needs 
through employment-based dual training. The program works with employers to change the conversation from 
“How do we find workers with the skills we need?” to “How do we GIVE workers the skills we need?” 

The PIPELINE program specifically focuses on advanced manufacturing, agriculture, health care services, and 
information technology. 

COMMUNITY CONVERSATION OVERVIEW 
 Discuss your current workforce challenges, successes, innovative approaches 
 Share ideas and suggestions about how best to meet workforce needs 
 Learn about the PIPELINE Program and dual training model 
 Ask questions of the PIPELINE Program staff 
 ***Light refreshments will be served*** 

JOIN THE CONVERSATION! 

Moorhead: Wednesday, March 20, 2019; 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

Hjemkomst Center, 202 1st Ave N, Moorhead, MN 56560 

As you are able, RSVP here. 

Questions? Contact us at PIPELINE.Program@state.mn.us or 651.284.5355. 

https://www.dli.mn.gov/pipeline
http://www.cityofmoorhead.com/departments/parks-recreation/hjemkomst-center
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pipeline-program-workforce-community-conversation-moorhead-tickets-58278093346
mailto:PIPELINE.Program@state.mn.us

